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AST Appoints Susan MacAlpine-Gillis 

as Recruitment Coordinator 

 

 
Rev. Dr. Susan 

MacAlpine-Gillis 

It is with great pleasure that I announce the appointment of Rev. Dr. Susan 

MacAlpine-Gillis as Recruitment Coordinator at Atlantic School of Theology. 

 

Susan, as you may know, has been in this role on an interim basis for several 

months. I am thrilled that we have reached the point at which we can formalize her 

ongoing appointment to this half-time position. In this role, Susan is the primary 

point of contact for all students who are thinking of studying at AST and works to 

ensure that they are guided and welcomed, and provided with the information, 

contacts and resources they need for a smooth process leading to an application to 

AST. And she does it all with warm and genuine hospitality. 

 

This position reports to Linda Moxsom-Skinner as Director of Advancement, 

allowing close coordination between our marketing and recruitment efforts. 

Susan is a wonderful ambassador for AST. Her decades of experience in pastoral 

ministry, her academic credentials, her experience as an educator and as Co-

Coordinator of AST’s Summer Distance Master of Divinity Program – are all 

tremendous assets of Susan’s for this position. 

 

Please join me in congratulating Susan! 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Rev. Canon Neale Bennet 

President 

 


